
                              The Douglas County  

Kids’ Fishing Derby 
will return to Lampe Park in Gardnerville on 

Saturday, June 7th & Sunday, June 8th, 2025 

Due to the generous donations from our community sponsors,  

as well as the time and efforts of volunteers, 

this event is FREE for All Children Aged 3 – 12 years old.  

 

 

 

Each child is allowed a 2 fish limit, and will given be a special gate prize! 

Additional prizes will also be awarded to the Big Fish Winners of each session, for 

the overall Biggest Fish of the Derby, and for any “tagged” fish caught. 

*Anglers with Special Needs of all ages are welcome to join us during the 4th 

Session on Saturday, June 7th, starting at 2:30PM – 4:00PM 

Pre-Registration is Required to Receive a Session Ticket. 

Registration will begin on April 1st.  To register for the event, please visit: 

AJ’s Stoves 1267 Highway 395, Suite A – Gardnerville, NV 89410 

For more information, visit our website 

  DCNVKidsFishingDerby.org 

 
Follow Us on Facebook 

Facebook.com/DCNVKidsFishingDerby 

Kids’ Fishing Derby, PO Box 626, Gardnerville, NV 89410 


